New Racers Fun Series

Notice to Competitors

Number: 08
NEW!! Weekly racing begins
Source: Race Committee
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Notice:
Monday evening was yet another perfect night of racing. Those who were present voted unanimously to race every Monday. WE
NEED MORE MENTORS! All of you who signed up last winter need to start showing up, please. Many thanks to Nick Bolden,
Larry Harrison, Bob Wilson, Gord Burt, Mark McGuire, Nick Bailey, Tim Connolly, Pasquale Leone and to our RC crew for the
dedication. One of the ABYC Race Team coaches will also be coming out when in town.

We need more NEW crew, and new racers. Spread the word. It is TRULYFUN racing.
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